August 4, 1970

Professeur Jean Roger
Laboratoire de Paleontologie
Faculte des Sciences d'Orsay
University of Paris

Orsay, France

Dear Colleague:

Please accept my thanks for continuing to send me courtesy
copies of the Travaux du Laboratoire de Paleontologie. I am very
happy to have them, because they enakle me to keep up with new
ideas and methods originating at Orsay. I hope you will continue
to send future publications to me.

In reading the travau by Daniele Gaspard, I found that
Oleneothyris harlani (Morton, 1828) is assigned to the Senonien.
However, this brachiopod species is found abundantly in the
Hornerstown Formation and the Vincentown Formation, both of which
are now assigned to the Lower Eocene. There is not a single
annonite or belemnite to be found in these two formations, and
there is no doubt nowadays that they are of Tertiary age. About
50 years ago they were erronecusly regarded as Cretaceous. I
am enclosing xerox copies of two cards from the Catalogue of
type Invertebrate Fossils of North America (Eocene) which I
published years ago.

wWith cordial regards,

Sincerely yours,

H.B. Stenzel
Consulting Professor

HBS:bv

Encl.: 2 cards





